Dynamics Working Group May 14, 2003 Report to the ROS

The DWG had a one-day meeting on March 31, and another one-day meeting on April 21, 2003. Following are the activities and issues of concern:

1. The DWG discussed the TVD criteria.

a. The DWG spend most of the March 31 and April 21 meetings working on the TVD criteria.

b. The WECC criteria were used as reference to develop the interim ERCOT TVD criteria. The DWG has written a first draft of the criteria  for the ROS to review and reword if needed. See attachment.

c. A subgroup is formed to study the development of the final ERCOT TVD criteria, if any.

d. We are making progress in investigating and understanding different aspects and the mechanisms involved in transient voltage security. A final report of our findings and recommendations will be submitted to the ROS in June. 

e. Investigation on the transient voltage performance of generating units will begin following the completion of the work on TVD criteria. At this point our estimate of the completion date for that investigation is approximately the end of September 2003. 

2. The small signal stability study was discussed. 

· A scope for the study has been developed, requires the review and approval of the ROS to proceed. See attachment

3. Combined cycle plant model development priority:

· The DWG is requesting that the ROS approve this project, and the issue be taken to the TAC for their recommendation. See attachment.

The Next DWG Meeting:

The next meeting is on May 15, 2003 in ERCOT Taylor office. The meeting objective is to discuss the contents of the final report to the ROS on TVD criteria.

Another one days meeting may be scheduled for June 2003, to review and complete the TRV criteria report.
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